
Chair Roegner, Vice Chair Cirino, Ranking Member Ingram, and members of the Senate 
Higher Education Committee, 

 

I appreciate the opportunity to testify my vehement opposition to SB 1/HB 6.  I am a 
constituent of Senator Cirino, and I am a retired educator and naturalist, so I know a few 
things about education and science.  
 
This extreme bill would turn our state universities into fascist training camps (which I 
assume is the point).  It will scare away serious and effective faculty, and students who 
want a quality education.  If our universities suffer, our economy suffers. 

 

I ask you to vote NO on this horrible bill.  
 

Thank you again for the opportunity to testify against SB 1/HB 6.  
 
Debra Shankland 
8691 Fox Rest Dr 
Brecksville, OH  44141 

 

 


